[bookmark: _GoBack]Written response to a request on minute 32: Housing Performance Monitoring

Extract from minute 32:

‘The Strategy and Service Development Manager would share figures relating to how many children were on the housing register waiting list versus how many children were present in the statistics, in order for the Panel to understand additional level of need.’


Response from the Strategy and Service Development Manager:

With regards to the level of housing need amongst children in Oxford, I can confirm that we currently have 89 households in temporary accommodation with children under the age of 19.  We also have 1,507 households on our housing registers with children under the age of 18. Please note that this data was correct as of the week commencing the 18 of December 2023. 
 
